
As a part of the St. John 150th Anniversary celebration, 

the Evangelism Board is planning a “WALK” followed by 

a picnic dinner and we would like to cordially invite ALL 

members to join us for this special time of Fun and 

Fellowship.  If you have any questions about this, please 

contact Sandi, Verna or Cari.   

  

Please join us on Sunday, September 29, 2024 beginning at 3:00 

pm as we “WALK in Faith with One Another” 

 In order to accommodate all ages and abilities, we will 

have several WALKING Routes (both long & short) which 

will encompass the church grounds and property. 

 A picnic style dinner followed with Smores around the fire 

pit will begin around 5:00 following the WALK. 

 Even if you are unable to WALK with us you can still join 

us for the meal. Just mark the appropriate box on the 

registration form.  

 Keeping with our theme – We will have an Ingathering of 

New (or gently used) SHOES and New SOCKS of ALL sizes.  

All items gathered will be donated to Orphan Grain Train. 

 You may register as an Individual or as a Team, consisting 

of 2-6 people.  Name your team and plan to dress 

accordingly.  (e.g. - “Soldiers of Christ” and then dress in 

army fatigues.)  Be “creative”!!  Keep in mind there will be 

prizes! 

 

 Registration forms are also available in the narthex. 

 

 

REGISTRATION for 

 

“WALK in Faith with One Another” 

Where:   St. John Lutheran church grounds 

When:     Sunday,  September 29, 2024                                         

     Walk - 3:00   Dinner – 5:00 

Who:   

 Individual: _____________________________________ 

 Team Name: ___________________________________ 

 Team Members: _______________ ________________ 

       _______________  ________________ 

       _______________  ________________ 

       _______________  ________________ 

     

Food reservations:  

Picnic Dinner – #  _________ Campfire & Smores - # _________ 

 

DON’T FORGET to bring your Ingathering items:  

New (or gently used)  SHOES and New SOCKS of ALL sizes. 

All items gathered will be donated to Orphan Grain Train. 

 

 


